MAYOR

DAVID E. PENNINGTON, III

CITY COUNCIL

DENISE WOOD DICK LOWREY GEORGE SADOSUK GARY CREWS



WWW.CITYOFDALTON-GA.GOV

P.O. BOX 1205 DALTON, GEORGIA 30722 PHONE (706) 278-9500 FAX (706) 278-8245

August 12, 2010

Anna Peterfreund American Consulting Professionals, LLC 206 W. Hawthorne Street Dalton, GA 30720

Re: Letter Regarding Performance – Walkable Downtown fly-through

Dear Ms. Peterfreund:

I wanted to write this letter to formally thank American Consulting Professionals, LLC (America) for its outstanding work on the fly-through created for the Walkable Downtown and Green Hat project. The fly-through was first shown at the State of the Community Breakfast in May 2010 and was met with outstanding reviews. The fly-through helped to show the public what our vision is for the future parks and trails in our great city and has continued to generate interest in the project.

I wish you every success in the future. Please feel free to use this letter as my personal and professional reference when and where you may have the need. It has been a distinct pleasure for me to have had the opportunity to work with you and your associates on these projects.

Sincerely,

David Pennington

Mayor